
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of October 9, 2018 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:39pm. 

 

In attendance were Mike Lossner, Rita Wilkinson, and Mark Schwartz.  

 

Old Business: 

 

1. Minutes from the September meeting were read and a motion made to approve those 

minutes unanimously carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: Total Deposits for September: $1750.19 expenses $446.66. Bank 

balance as of 8/31/2018: $14,646.86. Nine new members signed up. A motion made to 

approve the report unanimously carried. 

3. Cement pads: Mark met with Brian from Boss Concrete, a city-approved contractor, and 

is waiting on quotes for demolition of old pads as well as installation of 3 new 8’ x 8’ 

pads with drainage. The pads will stay in the current locations and drainage will run 

down hill to just outside the fence. The demolition can happen within a couple of weeks. 

The repour can happen in November. We will need to remove and reinstall the green 

water fountain in the small dog park. 

4. Fence mending: Mike and Steve Brown re-cemented the gate post to the rear park.  

5. Membership drive: still on hold temporarily.  

6. 20 new chairs have been purchased from Lowes in Fayetteville. 

7. Halloween costume party: Everyone will try to distribute/post flyers. Maureen is taking 

care of music and prizes when she returns. 

Mark will bring t-shirts to sell, the photo backdrop, and straw bales. 

Mike will pick up beverages – a case or two of water is all that is needed. 

Rita will purchase 3 pumpkins, request that The Citizen add the event to their calendar 

and contact PTC Events coordinator to make doubly certain no other events are occurring 

at Shakerag that day 

 

New Business:  

1. New Member, A.C. and his sister have agreed to donate $3,000 on behalf of their 

business, The River Foundation, Inc.. Mark will pick up the check this week. 

2. Signs on the fence from original sponsors are completely faded in sunny areas. Mike 

remembered they were originally guaranteed to be installed for a year so they can be 

removed and not replaced. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm 


